
 

IMPORTANT NOTICE FROM OUTREACH 

& ST. VINCENT DE PAUL 
  

Due to COVID-19, for sanitary/health reasons, St. Aloysius Outreach 

Office is no longer accepting donations of clothing or household items. 

 If you have clothing to donate kindly put your donations in a plastic bag 

and drop it into the St. Vincent de Paul green bins, located in our school 

parking lot. These bins are ONLY for clothing.                             

Please do not leave any donations (boxes, books, toys etc.) outside  of 

the bins.  St. Vincent DePaul will not take it and  it will be put in the 

trash. 

You can  also bring ANY ITEMS that you would like to donate 

directly to the St. Vincent de Paul thrift store located at: 

2160 Jericho Tpke. Garden City Park, NY 11040 

516-746-8250                                                                                                        

Thank You! 


